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Fisher Phillips California Partner Breaks Down ABC Test for
Employers
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In his bylined piece for Corporate Compliance Insights, Irvine Partner John Skousen breaks down

the new ABC test for California employers, which determines whether a worker should be classified

as an employee or an independent contractor. He outlines and offers guidance on each prong of the

test, potential retroactive application, and whether it can apply to joint employment scenarios.

To read, please visit Corporate Compliance Insights.
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